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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am pleased to recommend Fentanyl Fathers and Michael Gillette for their outstanding presentations to 

our high school students and to our community on the urgent issue of fentanyl poisoning and overdose 

deaths, particularly among America’s unsuspecting youth. I had the privilege of attending their 

presentation and was impressed by the depth of knowledge, clarity, and passion they brought to 

delivering such crucial, personal, and impactful information. 

 

The audience was thoroughly engaged throughout the presentation, which was both well-organized and 

highly relevant. They skillfully integrated compelling data, impactful and real-world examples, and 

personal stories that effectively connected the audience to the harsh realities of fentanyl’s dangers. The 

presentation underscored the far-reaching impact of this crisis on every member of the community. 

 

Furthermore, Fentanyl Fathers and Michael Gillette responded to questions with concise and insightful 

answers, demonstrating a level of expertise and experience. Their ability to answer questions with 

precision and empathy enhanced the learning experience for everyone involved. 

 

The presentation not only raised awareness but also prompted a vital realization that this crisis is 

affecting our community in profound ways, impacting individuals close to us. The knowledge shared 

provided our audience with the tools to recognize, avoid, and actively address this growing public health 

issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Michael A. Lonze, Ph.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

Walled Lake Consolidated School District 

 


